
 
 

Dear Community Supporter: 

From the bottom of our hearts, THANK YOU for your incredible generosity! 

Your sponsorship of the Sacred Heart School Festival (September 26-28, 2025) means more to us than words 
can express. As a non-profit Catholic school, your support is absolutely vital to our mission of providing quality 
education to our students. 
 
Your Gift Makes a Direct Difference 
Every dollar of your sponsorship goes directly to Sacred Heart School to fund: 

• Essential classroom supplies and educational materials 
• Technology upgrades for our students 
• Enrichment programs in arts, music, and athletics 
• Facility improvements that create a better learning environment 

Your generosity touches the lives of over 500 students who call Sacred Heart School their second home. 

Maximizing Your Investment 
To honor your support and maximize your business visibility, your sponsorship will be prominently advertised 
through: 

• Festival banners and signage viewed by 20,000+ attendees 
• Our weekly church bulletin reaching 5,000 local families 
• Store-front window displays throughout Covina 
• Community event flyers and promotional materials 
• Social media promotion across our platforms 

 
Tax Benefits 
Your sponsorship is fully tax-deductible. Sacred Heart School is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization 
(Tax ID: 95-1972988). A donation receipt is available upon request. 
 
Our Deepest Gratitude 
The Sacred Heart Festival has been bringing our community together for over 70 years, and partners like you 
make it possible to continue this beloved tradition while funding critical educational needs. 
Your sponsorship is more than a business transaction - it's an investment in the future of our children and our 
community. We are profoundly grateful for your partnership. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

      The Sacred Heart Festival Committee  

Jennifer Apodaca, Operations Valerie Newton, Food Operations Melanie Wade, Finance 
(626) 482-7683 (909) 292-3392 (626) 825-7861 

 
 

P.S. We'd love to share how your sponsorship is making a difference! Watch for updates throughout the school 
year showing the direct impact of your generosity on our students' education. 


